
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

          Monday 10th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Please find below a couple of events coming up after the half-term break which I am excited to share 

with you: 
 

 ‘One World’ Week - Monday 24th to Friday 28th February: Our many family links throughout 
the world 
 

As communicated in the newsletter, the week we return after half-term we are having our ‘One World’ 
week. As part of this week, we are looking to celebrate the many links that our children and families 
have around the world. So if your child has lived in a different country or if you have family 
members living in another part of the world we would love to hear about this. 
 
We plan to share and celebrate these links in a number of ways: 
(i) in the Learning lab we will have a large world map showing the spread of our wider school 

family (possibly a photo of your child with an arrow linking them to the relevant country, 
possibly with a bit of blurb)  

(ii) the chance to share a few words in an assembly with some photos on a PowerPoint (I will 
help them with this). These are both optional of course, but it would be lovely to share how 
special it is to have a link to another part of the world. 

 
I have talked to the children about this in assembly today (Monday 10th), so please do have a chat 
with your child if you think this idea applies to your family. If your child would like to be involved, 
please complete the reply slip attached and send it back to us by Thursday 13th February. 
 

Inter-Generational Extravaganza!: Monday 2nd March – 1.45pm to 3.15pm 
 

This will be an afternoon for older members of our school community / families to pop in to school 

and live the life of a school child again. Please feel free to invite grandparents or older neighbours 

who your child is friendly with. Our guests will come in to share some relaxed learning with the      

children (reading, maths games, computing), have a cup of tea, chat with the children and generally 

hang out in school for a bit. 
 

So that we can plan appropriately, please return the slip below by Wednesday 26th February if 

you have a friend or relative who will be joining us. Please also inform us of any access/health issues 

on the reply slip attached that we need to be aware of to help the afternoon go smoothly. 

 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Richard Catchpole 
(Head teacher)   
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One World Week (Monday 24th – Friday 28th Feb): Our many family links throughout the world 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………. Class:……………..…. 

 

Part(s) of the world your family is linked to ………………………………………………………..…… 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Can you send in a photo for our world map display?        YES/ NO 

 

Parent/Carer Name:………………………………………………………………………………………..… 

 

Contact Telephone Number…………………………………………………………………………..…….. 

 

Parent / Carer signature………………………………………………………  Date:………………….….. 

 

Please return by Thursday 13th February 

 

____________________________________________________________________________      

 

Inter-Generational Extravaganza!: Monday 2nd March 2020  – 1.45pm to 3.15pm 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………. Class:…………………... 

 

Name of adult(s) coming in to school: …………………………………………………………………..… 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..… 

 

Relationship to your child: ………………………………………………………………………….……….. 

 

Access / health issues we need to know about: ……………………………………………………..…… 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..… 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Carer Name:………………………………………………………………………………………..… 

 

Contact Telephone Number…………………………………………………………………………..…….. 

 

Parent / Carer signature………………………………………………………  Date:………………….….. 

 

Please return by Wednesday 26th February 


